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Comments: I support the proposals made by OPAC. I grew up in Aberdeen and now live in Olympia. Access to

the upper wynoochee area was, and still is really important to me. I can't really believe that I could lose access to

some of my favorite areas. I go discovery lake every year and once made the difficult trek to lake connie. Those

areas as well as access to some of the oldest and largest yellow cedar anywhere on earth would be lost. The

area is also a prime mushroom and huckleberry area. Please don't decommission fs 2270 or the spurs and cut

off access to three peaks area. Thanks for reading this


